
Save Stoke Lodge Parkland 

 

Urgent Update - November 2017 

 
Dear member 
 
Town or Village Green - Judicial Review – Change of venue to Cardiff 
 
The Bristol Civil Justice Centre did not re-open on Monday following flood repairs and as a 
consequence our Judicial Review has been relocated by the Court to Cardiff Civil Justice 
Centre, 2 Park Street, Cardiff, CF10 1ET. The dates remain the same as Tuesday 21st 
and Wednesday 22nd November, and we anticipate the starting time to be 10.00am, but 
this is yet to be confirmed. 
 
Obviously this is far less convenient than Bristol but the decision was completely out of our 
hands. 
 
Anyone contemplating attending the Court is adjacent to the Millennium Stadium which is 
a short walk from Cardiff Central Railway Station. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

David Mayer 
David Mayer, Chairman, Save Stoke Lodge Parkland. 
e-mail: - stokelodgetvg@yahoo.com    web site: - www.stokelodgetvg.co.uk 
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